
AGM Report  

 St John’s Cathedral Sanctuary Flower Guild 1924/2025 

I am delighted to report that the 5 groups of dedicated ladies who manage to create and enhance 
our Cathedral each week are all very happy to be part of our team. 

We welcomed Pip Brooker, Margaret Husheer and JeaneOe Dunderdale to our group and sadly said 
goodbye to Wendy Probert who moved to the Marlborough sounds last year. Her input has been 
missed as she always had some new creaQon up her sleeve to encourage us. 

When flowers are needed for a special occasion, the ladies have rallied around and been part of 
arranging and collecQng beauQful material from endless gardens to display. 

 The arQficial flowers have helped when flowers are scarce, but we are invesQgaQng a more suitable 
way to store them as the current cupboard makes them difficult to access. 

Thank you to all who have offered flowers from their gardens, which is always a help as many 
gardens now are too small to have suitable material to use. If you have something to donate for a 
Sunday, please either give the office a call or give me a ring. 

We are always looking for new members to enjoy our team as “many hands make light work”. 
Sharing ideas and love of our creaQon makes it a very special way to offer your Qme in a meaningful 
and spiritual way. 

Jillian King 0212034387 

 

 

 

 

 


